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GENERAL OBLIGATION BONDS FOR AFFORDABLE HOUSING 
  

February 10, 2022 
 

Aloha Chair Nakamura, Vice Chair Hashimoto, and members of the Committee: 

The Department of Hawaiian Home Lands (DHHL) supports this bill authorizing 
the issuance of general obligation bonds to be appropriated into and out of the rental 
housing revolving fund for redevelopment of DHHL property located at 820 Isenberg 
Street, Honolulu, Hawaii, for rental housing for native Hawaiian beneficiaries. 
     

This project will provide beneficiaries of the Hawaiian Home Lands Trust with 
access to much needed affordable rental housing in urban Honolulu.  DHHL has the 
greatest demand on the island of Oahu, approximately 45% of the residential applicants 
statewide and the least amount of land, only 4% of DHHL’s landholdings. 
 

Thank you for your consideration of our testimony. 

DAVID Y. IGE 
GOVERNOR 

STATE OF HAWAII 
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